
Win a New Victor Reader Stream!

The National Federation of the Blind of Connecticut will be raffling off a new Victor Reader Stream at our upcoming state convention, November 7th through the 9th in Meriden. Support the NFB of Connecticut and enter to win a great device for listening to books and over 35,000 radio stations, connects to your computer, allows you to make recordings and so much more!!

Tickets are only $5.00 each. If you are unable to join us at the convention, you may purchase tickets from the office in advance. You do not need to be present at the drawing to win.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please mail Checks to: The NFB of CT, 477 Connecticut Blvd, Suite 217, East Hartford, CT 06108 and write Victor Reader Stream on the memo line. 
  
Thanks and good luck from the Connecticut National Federation of the Blind. 


